

United Nations Wations Unies

NGO SECTION, DESA I UN Plaza, Room DC1-1477, New York, NY 10017 tel: (212) 963-8652 / fax: (212) 963-9248

www.un.org/ess/coordination/ngo e-mail: desangosection@un.org

Monday, 21 May, 2007

Reference: Committee on Non-Governmental Organizations 2007 Resumed session (14-18 May 2007)

Dear Mr. Jean-Francois Donzier,

We are pleased to inform you that the Committee on Non-Governmental Organizations at its 2007 resumed session, on 14-18 May 2007, has decided to recommend that your organization "Réseau International des Organismes de Bassin" be granted special consultative status.

Please note that this recommendation is still subject to the approval of the Economic and Social Council, which will consider and take action on the Committee's recommendation at its substantive session, scheduled for 2-27 July 2007 in Geneva.

Once taken, we shall inform you of the Council's final decision on your application.

nila, Me

Hanifa Mezoul, Chief

Non-Governmental Organizations Section/DESA

Room DC1-1480

Fax: (212) 963-9248 or 963-4114

Mr. Jean-Francois Donzier - Permanent Technical Secretary

Réseau International des Organismes de Bassin

rue de Madrid

75008 Paris

France

FAX: (33) 1.40.08.01.45 EMAIL: inbo@wandoo.fr